
CITY OF GARDEN GROVE 
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 

PROJECT NO. CP1286000 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for providing material, equipment, and labor 
for Project No. CP1286000 “Orangewood Avenue - Dale Street Water 
Improvements Project” will be received by the Garden Grove City Clerk’s Office. 
The Garden Grove City Hall lobby is temporarily closed for construction therefore, bids 
delivered in-person will be received at the temporary City services building lobby 
located at 12860 Euclid Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840; call the City Clerk’s Office at 
714-741-5040 upon arrival. If submitting by mail, send to City of Garden Grove, City 
Clerk’s Office, 11222 Acacia Parkway, Garden Grove, CA 92840. 
 
The project consists of constructing approximately 6, 100 linear feet of new 8-inch 
PVC pipe and 1,700 linear feet of 12-inch PVC pipe to replace undersized 6-inch water 
mains at Orangewood Avenue, Nearing Drive, Yorkshire Avenue, Poes Street, Mossler 
Street, Moen Street, and Hopi Road in the unincorporated area of Orange County. This 
replacement project will also address fire flow deficiencies.  
 
The construction includes the installation of new fire hydrants and water service 
laterals, fittings and appurtenances, trenching, shoring, backfilling, compaction, 
asphalt repair and replacement, and pipe disinfection and testing. This project will 
require (but not limited to) protecting existing utilities, coordination with utility owners 
and customers, traffic control plans, permits and implementation, construction 
surveying, cutting and capping of existing water mains and service laterals to be 
abandoned, temporary offsets of the existing water main crossing new water main, 
water shutdown coordination and notification, water system tie-in/connection 
locations, demolition and disposal of asbestos cement pipe, traffic striping, traffic loop 
detector replacement, and appurtenant work. The project may require construction 
phasing based on unforeseen conflicts/findings and or scheduling with Bryant 
Elementary School. This project should be complete within one hundred and eighty 
total working days (180) from the notice to proceed. Engineer’s estimate on this 
project is around $3,457,550 dollars.  
 
The plans, specifications and contract documents may be purchased from ARC for the 
price of one hundred and sixty-seven dollars and one cent ($167.01). The price does 
not include tax or shipping and handling if needed.  The documents may be made 
available for “will call” or shipped directly to you. Please contact: 

 
ARC 

345 Clinton Street 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626 

www.e-arc.com/ca/costamesa 
949-660-1150 (ask for the Planwell Department) 

or e-mail your order to costamesa.planwell@e-arc.com  
 

Bids are due to the City Clerk’s Office on Monday, August 29, 2022 by 11:00 a.m., 
and will be opened in the conference room at the temporary City services office located 
at 12860 Euclid Street, Garden Grove, CA  92840. The bid opening will be 
teleconferenced; teleconferencing information will be made available at least 7 days 
ahead of the bid opening date. 
 
Direct ANY and ALL questions to Ms. Carina Dan, Project Manager, (714) 741-
5346. 
 
/s/ Teresa Pomeroy, CMC 

http://www.e-arc.com/ca/costamesa


      City Clerk 
 
Date:   July 19, 2022 
Publish:  July 22, 2022 and July 29, 2022 
 
 
 


